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To my Patients and Friends: 
 
I have exciting news to share about my practice.  Earlier this year, I was approached 
by a well-respected dentist in the Plano area, Dr. Jacob Grapevine, to consider a 
merger of our practices.  He was interested in relocating to our office upon 
expiration of his lease.  We were familiar with each other, and knew that our 
practice philosophies were very compatible.  I am excited about this merger with Dr. 
Jacob Grapevine that will occur in January of 2018.    
 
Dr. Grapevine will be relocating to my current office after a renovation project, which 
will likely take about 90 days.  During that time, I will be practicing along with Dr. 
Grapevine at his current location, 1200 Coit Road, Suite 100, Plano TX 75075.  
Please bear with us during this short inconvenience, but the end result will be worth 
it for the long run.  
 
I intend to continue working part time, but may not always be in the office when you 
return for your next visit.  Rest assured you are in great hands with Dr. Grapevine 
and his capable team.  My long time hygienist, Merriann, will continue to work part 
time and we will do our best to schedule your hygiene visits with her.   
 
Dr. Grapevine has practiced dentistry for over 10 years.  He graduated from Texas 
A&M University, earned his dental degree at the University of Texas Health Science 
Center in San Antonio, then completed a rigorous post-graduate residency at Baylor 
College of Dentistry here in Dallas.  He is originally from Canton Texas and currently 
lives in Allen with his wife Amber and their recently born son, Joshua. 
 
Enclosed is a map showing my current 
location and Dr. Grapevine’s.  Dr. 
Grapevine’s office is located near the 
southeast corner of 15th Street and Coit 
Road.  This will help you in the transition 
visits to Dr. Grapevine’s office until the 
remodel is finished.  
 
I appreciate your trust and support over 
the years.  Thank you again for making 
my years of practicing dentistry so 
memorable and special.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jimmy Eubank, DDS  


